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ExecutiveExecutive

Report
Dear Members,
At the time of writing this report, we have just held a General 
Meeting for the purpose of electing a Director to fill the 
vacancy left following the resignation of Kylie Wilkinson.  

We would like to thank those members who attended the Club 
on Tuesday 3 October 2023 in order to vote at the General 
Meeting by-election.
 

WELCOME DANIEL KURTZ
We would like to congratulate Daniel Kurtz who was elected by the members at the General 
Meeting on Tuesday 3 October 2023 as Director to the Board of Revesby Workers’ Club Ltd.  
Daniel is the 42nd Director appointed to the Club and his appointment sees our Board return 
to a Board of 7 Directors.

A number of our members would be familiar with Daniel due to his current Presidency of the 
Revesby Workers’ Football Club since 2019.  Daniel is also a Director of Bankstown District 
Football Association and has been since 2022.

Daniel has grown up in the area, attending a local school and is passionate about his volunteer 
role which enables him to give back to the community through sporting organisations that 
provide a structured and safe environment for people of all ages to participate and have fun.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Management, we welcome Daniel to the Revesby Workers’ Club Board and look 
forward to working with him in the future.

TERTIARY SCHOLARHIP PROGRAM
We are proud to once again offer the Revesby Workers’ Tertiary Scholarship Program. Application packs can be 
requested from 1 December 2023 and applications will be received up to and including 31 January 2024.  

As we did in 2023, the Club will be offering 2 x $3,000 university scholarships and 2 x $3,000 TAFE scholarships together 
with $500 scholarships to outstanding applicants who are not successful in obtaining the $3,000 scholarship.   

The Club has dedicated funding of up to $35,000 for this program annually, which will fund the $3,000 scholarships and 
honour the previous recipients who each receive $500 for every subsequent year of study, subject to satisfactory results 
throughout their degree (up to 6 years).

If you have any questions in relation to the 2024 Tertiary Scholarship Program or would like to request an application 
pack from 1 December 2023, please contact the Club’s Executive Assistant, Tenielle Symington on (02) 8707 6912 or 
tenielles@rwc.org.au.  

Newly elected Club Director 
Daniel Kurtz.
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Daryl Melham AM
President

Scott Bennetts
CEO

SCHOOL SUBSIDY PROGRAM 
The School Subsidy program offered by Revesby Workers’ Club commenced back in 1986 when the Club supplied 
$11,000 to 22 schools in the local district. In 1999 the school subsidy program had progressed to fund 24 local school 
with a $1,000 subsidy, a subsidy that was later increased to $2,000 in 2001.

By 2011, the subsidy amount was once again increased to $3,000 and the Club offered as many as 28 local schools 
totalling $84,000. These annual subsidies paid to our local schools aligns with the Club’s purpose of being people 
focused and community proud by contributing to the education of our future.

As the program has run for many years, we have decided to change the structure to offer the potential to receive a 
larger subsidy to fund a much bigger project within schools which potentially benefits many more students both 
current and future.

Similar to our local ClubGRANTS scheme run by Council, the Club will open a grant round and invite our 28 local 
schools to submit an application for funding ranging from $3,000 to $30,000 to utilise for things such as undertaking 
a school project or introducing a new school program, apply for sponsorship, assist with a school event or purchase 
items required by the school.

Upon closing, our Education Committee will review all applications and select a number of recipients to receive 
funding equivalent of the $84,000 that we provide annually. Further detail in relation to the revised program will be 
communicated to our local schools shortly.

CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR
On closing, we would like to wish all of our members a safe and happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.  We look 
forward to welcoming you all back in the New Year and update you on the exciting things ahead for 2024.

Recipients of The School Subsidy program.

FUTURE DEVELOPMENT
THE FUNCTION CENTRE PROJECT
The Club's entire Level 1 will undergo a major renovation, 
commencing from January 2024 and due to reopen in late 
October 2024. See Page 8 for full details.

Executive Report
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A year has flown by since I had the honour to be elected 
to the Board of our club. Having been involved in Revesby 
Workers since a young age in Cricket and Snooker, and 
being a long-term member, I have taken great pleasure in 
seeing first hand that past values and thinking remain at the 
forefront of decision making.

I have enjoyed catching up with the various sub-clubs 
through the year, and am looking forward to building these 
relationships and providing support wherever possible. These 
clubs provide a special means for community connection 
and friendship amongst our members and often represent a 
significant part of people’s lives, sometimes from generation 
to generation within families.

As a Director I am also thankful to see in detail the significant 
level of past and ongoing commitment of the Board to 
providing substantial funds to the wider community. Every 
member who has been involved in Charity related activities 
deserve congratulations.

In the words of the modern philosopher Taylor Swift “This is 

a new year. A new beginning. And things will change.” We are 
all of course subject to the impacts of change, and there 
is certainly a fair bit of it in the air; whether an increasingly 
digital world, changes in regulation affecting the industry, or 
evolving social expectations and demands. The Board will be 
alert in preparing to meet the challenges ahead, and I find 
it hard to imagine a better equipped team with respect to 
our excellent Staff and Management under the leadership of 
CEO Scott.

I, along with hopefully all members, am looking forward 
to exciting developments ahead, including the renovated 
auditorium. A new caterer has now come on board at  
Revesby Greens (formerly Revesby Workers' Sports Club) 
at Spence Street, members might check it out and even 
combine a meal with a dabble of twilight lawn bowls on 
Friday afternoons.

As the year comes towards an end, special thoughts go out 
to the families, friends and co-workers who have lost a loved 
one during the year.

I wish everyone a happy and healthy Christmas and New 
Year.

Director
David Raper Director

BISTRO HOURS
Wednesday to Saturday:
Lunch: 11:30am to 2:30pm
Dinner: 5:30pm to 8:30pm

Sunday (lunch only) 
Lunch: 11:30am to 2:30pm

See page 22 for more information.
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I would like to take the opportunity to congratulate all the 
HSC students (and their parents) who have completed their 
studies and are waiting expectantly for their exam and ATAR 
results and are taking the first steps to enter exciting new 
career paths, training and study options.

The Revesby Workers’ Club has for many years supported local 
students to achieve their goals through its Tertiary Scholarship 
Program and I urge all current HSC students whose parents 
are RWC members to take advantage of the opportunity 
to apply for one of our scholarships. Applications open 1 
December 2023 and close on 31 January 2024. Application 
packs can be requested from the Club’s Executive Assistant 
via email at tenielles@rwc.org.au.

To all other students I wish them a great holiday and rest 
over the holidays (Wednesday 20 December to Monday 
29 January 2024) so that they can be ready for the new 
school year. 

The Club has a range of activities available for younger 
people during their holidays such as Zone Bowling and Flip 
Out located upstairs from the Brett Street entrance.

Revesby Workers’ Club continues to offer the Christmas 
activities as it did last year, including:

• Christmas Day Lunches, including a ‘At Home’ option, 
details on pages 13 to 15

• Santa, Pet and Sensitive Photos sessions, details on 
page 10.

• Workers’ Giving Tree and Health Mates Food Drive, 
support Padstow Community Care, details on page 6.

• Christmas Toy and Ham & Pork Raffles, details on page 12.

I would like to wish everyone a safe Christmas and a Happy 
New Year.

Daryl Melham AM 
President

Baden Kirgan
Director

David Raper
Director

Christine Benham
Director

Christine Butters
Vice President

Linda Downey
Director

The Board of DirectorsThe Board of Directors

DirectorReports
Linda Downey Director

Applications open 
1 December 2023 and 

will close on 31 January 2024

TERTIARY 
SCHOLARSHIPS 

PROGRAM

Director Reports
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Every year the Clubs’ foyer plays home to a very special Christmas 
Tree, the ‘Workers’ Giving Tree’. Supporting the local Community Care 
Christmas Appeal, we invite all members, guests and staff to participate.

Simply purchase a gift for a child and donate this to the Giving Tree.

Gifts can be dropped off from Friday 10 November until Sunday 3 
December 2023. We encourage you to all get involved and help us 
make someone’s Christmas just a little bit more special this year.

THINGS TO REMEMBER when purchasing a Gift
• All gifts must be new.
• Gifts do not need to be wrapped. This helps identify which 

child your gift would most suit.
• We appreciate gifts for all ages, from babies to teenagers 

and through to adults.
• Rolls of paper are also a great option, so the recipients can 

wrap the gifts for Christmas day.
• Shopping Gift Cards are also a good option, if you are 

unsure what to get.

Friday 10 November until Sunday 3 December 2023
Health Mates is again coordinating a Christmas Food Drive. Your generous donations will be used to 

create festive hampers for families most in need this Christmas.

Here are tips to help select your donation;

Choose non-perishable foods with long expiry dates. Where possible choose brand name products and 
special items to celebrate Christmas.
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‘‘PPAAYY  IITT  FFOORRWWAARRDD’’
“The Ripple Effect on Ourselves - living with a grateful and 
compassionate heart lowers blood pressure, reduces 
stress, boosts our immune system, and reduces negative 
emotions. Using the pay it forward analogy, if we can pass 
that on to someone else and they do the same, the world 
becomes a better place”

For the month of July, 
we asked our staff 
to ‘Pay it Forward’ 
by noting the name 
of a colleague and 
the good deed 
they displayed that 
represented any of 

our four Club values. Staff had access to write on our ‘Pay 
It Forward’ posters in our Staff Room or could comment on 
our Staff Facebook Page.

Well, we can honestly say that we have some incredibly 
grateful and compassionate staff within the Revesby 
Workers’ Club Group!

When the campaign started our People and Culture team 
anticipated 1 or 2 posters would be filled. However, they 
received an overwhelming response to the campaign with 
10 posters completed.

Staff were more than happy to nominate their colleagues, 
to acknowledge their hard work and their commitment to 
our Values.

The total number of votes received across the Club group 
was 366, that’s 96% of all staff.

HHOOPPEE  FFOORR  AA  CCOOAATT
Our staff continued to ‘PAY IT FORWARD’ during July and 
August to our external community.

As the temperature dropped, our wonderful Marketing 
team launched ‘Hope for a Coat’; a staff only coat drive, 
asking our incredibly generous staff to kindly donate any 
unwanted or unneeded winter coats or warm jackets to 
those less fortunate.

We wanted to remind everyone that we’re more than a 
club; we’re part of the local community, and through our 
‘Hope for a Coat’ initiative we were able to give back to 
that community. Something as simple as a coat can make 
so much difference to those in need.

It was a simple way of making sure that last winter, 
somebody less fortunate benefited from our pre-loved 
winter coats and warm jackets

To no one's surprise, our RWC staff sure know how to pay 
it forward. Revesby Workers’ Club support to Padstow 
Community Care’s Winter Appeal this year saw a Board 
approved donation of $2,000 and a winter clothing 
collection ‘Hope for a Coat’ of more than 100 items to assist 
in supporting the most vulnerable across our community.

The Club and its staff understand the pressures 
experienced by families within the community and 
showed no hesitation in getting behind this Community 
Appeal to help make someone’s winter warmer.

RRSSPPCCAA  CCUUPPCCAAKKEE  DDAAYY
Each year, more than 94,820 animals rely on the RSPCA 
for help. 

On 25th August our staff came together to bring in their 
home baked treats to help support the RSPCA’s Cupcake 
Day campaign, baking for an amazing paws.

This campaign raises much needed funds for the RSPCA 
to help rescue, rehabilitate and rehome animals, great and 
small, country wide.

Staff enjoyed the incredible array of baked goods and 
managed to raise $300 on the day!

They also had the opportunity to see so many of their 
colleagues fur-babies on the Staff Facebook Page!

Some of the delicious treats on offer.

Coats collected for the 'Hope for a Coat' appeal.

'Pay it Forward' posters in the staff room. 

Our Staff
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PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
With members always at the forefront of the Club’s future 
development plans, it was only fitting that the proposed 
project for 23/24 was the Club’s Function Centre, which 
includes the Whitlam Theatre.

The entire of Level 1 will undergo a major renovation, 
commencing from January 2024 and due to reopen in late 
October 2024.

This area over the years has had only minor refurbishments, 
so these major works will ensure the technology is current, 
the layout configurations maximise space and we are able 
to provide state-of-the-art, modern, and flexible facilities to 
all those who utilise our functions area.

THE FUNCTION CENTRE PROJECT

Whitlam Theatre and Bar Facilities
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THE FUNCTION CENTRE PROJECT

Function Rooms and Bar Facilities

Pre-Function Space

Outdoor Terrace

Future Development
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Make your Christmas even more memorable with a ‘Photo with Santa’.

Whether it be the entire extended family, just the kids, or your fur baby, we make the entire experience 
hassle-free.

The Club’s photography set, located in Brett Street foyer, never disappoints. In an easily accessible, 
relaxed friendly environment, free on-site parking, and a convenient online booking system to ensure 
your spot is secure for your visit with the Big Man.

SANTA SET 
Every year the set is revitalised to give you something new.

PROFESSIONAL PHOTOGRAPHY 
Team A leader in capturing memorable moments for your family.

INSTANT PRINT PHOTOS 
No more numbered tickets and waiting to collect your photos. Your chosen photo package will be 
conveniently printed and packaged in Club.

NEW PHOTO PACKAGES 
A variety of packages will be available to suit your family's requirements and budget.

ONLINE BOOKINGS 
Convenient and easy to use. Select your preferred Date, Time, Photo Package and Book. Don’t worry if 
you need to make a change, this can also be done via the email link sent when booking.

PAWS WITH CLAUS 
Set Your fur babies will use the main Santa Set inside this year, which gives everyone plenty of room to 
jump in.

Full photo package details, session dates, times 
and bookings are available at rwc.org.au
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Sensitive Santa PhotosPaws with ClausPhotos with Santa

Saturday 2 December Photos with Santa (Family)
Paws with Claus (Pet)

9am to 3.30pm
4pm to 7pm

Sunday 3 December Photos with Santa (Family)
Paws with Claus (Pet)

9am to 3.30pm
4pm to 7pm

Friday 8 December Sensitive Santa Photos
Photos with Santa (Family) 

8am to 9am
9am to 6pm

Saturday 9 December
Sensitive Santa Photos
Photos with Santa (Family)
Paws with Claus (Pet)

8am to 9am
9am to 3.30pm
4pm to 7pm

Sunday 10 December Photos with Santa (Family)
Paws with Claus (Pet)

9am to 3.30pm
4pm to 7pm

Friday 15 December Sensitive Santa Photos
Photos with Santa (Family)

8am to 9am
9am to 6pm

Saturday 16 December
Sensitive Santa Photos
Photos with Santa (Family)
Paws with Claus (Pet)

8am to 9am
9am to 3.30pm
4pm to 7pm

Sunday 17 December Photos with Santa (Family)
Paws with Claus (Pet)

9am to 3.30pm
4pm to 7pm

Monday 18 December Photos with Santa (Family) 9am to 6pm

Tuesday 19 December Photos with Santa (Family) 9am to 6pm

Wednesday 20 December Photos with Santa (Family) 9am to 6pm

Thursday 21 December Photos with Santa (Family) 9am to 6pm

Friday 22 December Sensitive Santa Photos
Photos with Santa (Family)

8am to 9am
9am to 6pm

Saturday 23 December Sensitive Santa Photos
Photos with Santa (Family)

8am to 9am
9am to 6pm

Sunday 24 December Photos with Santa (Family) 9am to 6pm

Photos With Santa
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Christmas

Christmas

Christmas Day 
at firestone

$10,000$10,000$10,000$10,000
Sunday 10 and 17 December

Festive Raffles

Toy Raffle

WINWIN  
D E L I C I O U S 

Ham & Pork

OVER

in prizes

100 Hams and Pork at each raffle, valued at over $5,200!

Raffles held in the Presidents Lounge
Tickets on sale from 4pm  l  Raffle commences from 6pm

Over 120 toys, valued at $10,000

Raffles held in the Presidents Lounge
Tickets on sale from 5pm  l  Raffle commences from 7.30pm

$10,000$10,000
worth of TOYS up for grabs in ONE BIG NIGHT!

Wednesday 13 December

Spend $20 on Raffle Tickets and receive another $20 
of Raffle Tickets for FREE!

Christmas Raffle Ticket BonusChristmas Raffle Ticket Bonus
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Christmas Day 
at firestone

Serving a full festive buffet of traditional ham and roasts, fresh seafood and delicious desserts.

monday 25th December

TICKETS: 
$160* per adult
$55* per child (12 yrs and under only)

TIME: 
Sitings from 11am

*$2 ticket fee applies to each ticket purchased.

Bookings close on Friday 22 December at midnight. 
Visit rwc.org.au for more information or
 to Book online now. 

An inside and outside dining location will be 
available to choose.

Note: The regular menu at Firestone Kitchen and Bar will not be available on this day.

Cold SelectionCold Selection

Hot SelectionHot Selection

DessertsDesserts

Artisan and Pita Breads
tzatziki, beetroot, hummus dips

Charcuterie
regional fresh produce, smoked and cured 

meats, marinated vegetables 

Marinated Mixed Tuscan Olives

Freshly Shucked Sydney 
Rock Oysters

Blue Swimmer Crab

Sustainably Sourced 
Australian Prawns

Assorted Dressings and Sauces

Garden Salad
mixed leaves, cherry tomato, Spanish 

onion, cucumber, grilled pumpkin, 
house dressing

Baby Cos Salad
bacon crisps, parmesan garlic 

croutons, Caesar dressing

Bavarian Potato Salad
crispy bacon, chives

Maple Glazed Ham

Traditional Honey Roasted 
Turkey Breast

Pork Loin
caramelised apple compote

Pan Seared Barramundi Fillets
white wine and lemon cream sauce

Sautéed Seasonal Greens

Roasted Seasonal Vegetables

Herb Roasted Baby Potatoes
sundried tomato and shallots

Basmati Rice Pilaf
aromatic spices

Vegetarian Pasta Bake
Persian fetta, olive crumble

Apricot, Rosemary & Nut Stuffing

Assorted Condiments

Warm Christmas Pudding
brandy custard

Individual Assorted Christmas Cakes

Strawberry Pavlova
vanilla cream, passionfruit, 

toasted coconut

Seasonal Fruit Salad

Fruit Minced Pies
Australian and International Cheeses

The Gelato Factory
Sorbets and Gelatos

Lolly and Chocolate Buffet

Mini Doughnut wall

Tea and Coffee

Menu

BOOK 
NOW

Christmas Celebrations | Dining
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Element Festive 
Feast

A more intimate festive celebration with family. 
This exquisite menu is designed to share and includes a full beverage package.

monday 25th December

TICKETS: 
$175* per adult (No child ticketing available)

TIME: 
Sitings from 11.30am - 2pm

Bookings are essential and close on Friday 22 December at midnight. 
Visit rwc.org.au for more information or to Book online now.

*$2 ticket fee applies to each ticket purchased.

Served to shareServed to share

Menu
Sydney Rock Oysters

lemon & cucumber granita, capers, herbs

Blue Swimmer Crab
sundried tomato and chilli butter 

Tiger Prawns
smoked paprika aioli, pickled 
red onions, chives, sourdough

Citrus and Dill Cured 
Ocean Trout

zucchini salad, buttermilk dressing

Glazed Ham
pineapple jam, pickled jalapeno, sourdough

Angus Prime Rib
truffle jus

Chicken Pithivier
brie, mushrooms, leeks, chicken gravy

Heirloom Tomato
stracciatella, prosciutto, honey 

pepper dressing

Potatoes
roasted in duck fat

Baby Gem Lettuce 
aged chardonnay vinegar dressing

Fresh Mango
kaffia lime and coconut sugar

Cherry Pavlova
coconut sorbet, chocolate 

crème pâtissière

Sticky Toffee Pudding
burnt honey ice cream, gingerbread crumb, 

chantilly cream

BOOK 
NOW
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Element Festive 
Feast

Relax and let us do the cooking for you to enjoy at home. We’ll prepare everything 
you need, so you can just pick it up, heat and serve.

Each Christmas at Home pack includes a full festive menu of cold fresh seafood and hot 
traditional roast menu items, as well as delicious pudding, fruit and pavlova for dessert.

Available for 22 - 25 December

TICKETS: 
$125 per adult 

(No child pricing available)

Visit rwc.org.au for more information or to Book online now. Collections 
Available between 10am and 5pm on your confirmed date from Firestone 

Kitchen. Orders must be placed a minimum 48 hours prior to collection.

Christmas
at Home

Cold SelectionCold Selection Hot SelectionHot Selection

DessertsDesserts

Artisan Breads

Selection of Smoked and Cured Meats

Local and International Cheeses 
with fresh seasonal accompaniments

Freshly Shucked Sydney Rock Oysters

Blue Swimmer Crab

Sustainably Sourced Australian Prawns

Tasmanian Smoked Salmon 
with Spanish onion and capers

Garden Salad

Assortment of Dressings and Sauces

Maple Glazed Ham

Traditional Turkey Breast 
with gravy

Grilled Tasmanian Salmon 
with salsa verde

Cauliflower Cheese Gratin

Roasted Queensland Blue Pumpkin

Sauteed Seasonal Greens

Warm Christmas Puddings 
with brandy custard

Tropical Fruit Platter

Individual Pavlovas

Menu

BOOK 
NOW

Christmas Celebrations | Dining
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S U M M E RS U M M E R  

CASH CASH 
STASHSTASH

S U M M E RS U M M E R  

CASH CASH 
STASHSTASH

Simply purchase any Coke product from Firestone Bar for your chance to WIN!
Enter between 1 December 2023 to 28 February 2024.

WIN 
$10,000$10,000  

IN CASH

MEMBERS
only

promo 

Terms and conditions apply. This is a Members Only Promotion. Entry is by purchasing any Coke product (Jug, Glass or Packaged) from Firestone Kitchen & Bar. 
See rwc.org.au for full terms and conditions. Authorised under NSW Permit TP/00456.
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Go Hard Go Solo POP Up Bar
A refreshing blast from the past. 

A nostalgic favourite, now with a twist.

Located next to Café 240.

Available from December to end of February.

$9.45
SCHOONERS*

For a hard-earned thirst try Hard Solo

*Members pricing. Revesby Workers’ Club practices the responsible service of alcohol.

Hard Solo Pop-Up Bar
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LIVE Entertainment

Dance your way into 2024

OPEN THU-SUN  |  @miss.iggys |  missiggys.com.au
Located inside Brett Street Precinct Entrance

Themed Trivia

Celebrate New Year’s Eve with DJ Steve 
Blitz, playing all your favourite 80s / 90s 
and new party hits.

Kicking off from 9.00pm to 2.00am.

Get your crew together and secure 
your spot ahead of time. Spaces can be 
booked for up to 40 people ONLINE.

Miss Iggy’s is an 18+ venue and practices the responsible service of alcohol.

What's On 

BOOK
NOW!

18 The Journal   Nov / Dec / Jan



Rogues Sports Bar practices the responsible service of alcohol. *Terms and Conditions apply. Full details available at roguessportsbar.com.au
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Australia Day
Let's Celebrate
WITH AWITH A

ALL LONG WEEKEND!ALL LONG WEEKEND!
VB Party

For 3 Days all VB Schooners at EVERY Bar will be $5*.
Available from Friday 26 January until Sunday 28 January.

*Conditions apply. Available from Friday 26 January until Sunday 28 January 2023 at all Revesby 
Workers’ Club venue bars. Cannot be used in conjunction with any other offers.

Revesby Workers’ Club practices the responsible service of alcohol.

$5
VB SCHOONERS

*

God of Wealth  l  7pm to 10pm
Friday 9, Saturday 10 and Sunday 11 February

Roving throughout the Gaming Lounge

Lion Dancers  l  9pm to 9.20pm
Friday 9 February

Celebrations from Friday 9 to 
Sunday 11 February 2024
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This is the 58th Super Bowl, the championship game of the 
National Football League for the 2023 NFL season.

The game is scheduled to be played 10.30am AEDT, pre-match 
coverage from 9.00am on Monday 12 February at Allegiant 

Stadium in Las Vegas, Nevada.

The Superbowl has a reputation for putting on memorable 
halftime shows with notable performers. This year's halftime 
show will be headlined by 8-time Grammy Award winner Usher.

Don’t miss a minute of the action with over 20 dedicated 
screens and two 158-inch LED Walls

The party kicks off from 9am to get your pre-game fix.

MONDAY 12 FEBRUARY FROM 9AM

Bookings are essential. Tickets are sold per seat and tables will be shared. Visit roguessportsbar.com.au 
for more information or to Book online now.

$85pp

SUPER BOWL
PARTY PACKAGE

with exclusive Rogues 
FOOD & BEVERAGE Feast

WIN A ‘JERSEY OF YOUR CHOICE’
*Conditions apply. Present your Super Bowl Party ticket 

on arrival to receive a ticket into the draw. 

just by booking*

• Food package includes unlimited Buffalo 
Wings, Pizzas and Corn Chips with 
Assorted Dips, all delivered to your table.

• Beverage package includes draught beer, 
house wine and post mix soft drinks.

The FOOD & BEVERAGE Feast package commences at 
9.30am and concludes at the start of the NFL 4th Quarter.
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A modern facility with family friendly indoor and outdoor 
dining space, comfortable lounge, fully equipped bar and 
outdoor sporting facilities providing the essential space to 
meet the needs of our local community.

HUNGRY? REVESBY GREENS HAS A NEW MENU, PERFECT 
FOR YOUR NEXT MEAL WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS.

TWILIGHT 
BOWLS

CHARITY MEAT 
RAFFLE

FURRY FRIENDS 
WELCOME

Enjoy all the traditional classics including Chicken Schnitzel, Crumbed Lamb Cutlets, Hamburgers as well as Asian 
favourites including various types of Curried, Satay, Chow Mein and rice dishes.

Indoor and outdoor seating is available so the kids can enjoy the play area while you sit back and enjoy the food! Daily 
lunch specials are also available. Check out the full menu in the Club or online.

A selection of dishes available at Revesby Greens Bistro Dining. 

Wednesday to Saturday  Sunday (Lunch Only)
Lunch: 11:30am - 2:30pm Lunch: 11:30am to 2:30pm
Dinner: 5:30pm - 8:30pm

BISTRO 
DINING 
HOURS

Scan me to check 
out the full menu.

Revesby Greens (formerly Revesby Workers' Sports Club)
1 Spence Street, Revesby  |  w:  revesbygreens.com.au  l  f:  @revesbygreens

Every Friday afternoon from 4.45pm
No bowling experience required, everyone is welcome. 

$15 for a game.  
No need to book, just register on arrival.

Fridays 7.30pm
Tickets on sale from 6.30pm.

$1 for 1 tickets | $5 for 7 tickets | 
$10 for 14 tickets | $20 for 28 tickets

Feel free to bring your furry friends 
with you next time you visit.

We only ask that you keep them on their lead 
and always remain outside. Our outdoor spaces 

have water bowls and bags can be provided.
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5 Kowan Rd, Mooney Mooney NSW 2083
P: 9985 9244  |  E: mooneymooneyclub.com.au

Christmas
on the Hawkesbury!

Monday 25 December
There's nothing like a Christmas day on 

the serene  Hawkesbury River.

Enjoy a festive 3 course feast with all 
the Christmas trimmings and a seafood 
platter per guest and drink packages 
with a selection of red, white or sparkling 
wine, select tap beer, soft drinks and 
juice, tea and coffee.

Bookings are essential. Call  (02) 9985 9199 to book your spot now!

Tickets

 $175per adult  $50per child
(12 years and under)

We have a NEW Website. Check it Out!
Scan the QR code or visit mooneymooneyclub.com.au 
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Contact Us Today 

2B Brett Street,  
Revesby NSW 2212 
P: 8707 6930  
healthmates.com.au 
healthmates@rwc.org.au  
facebook.com/HealthMates 
instagram.com/healthmatesrwc  

Operating Hours 
Mon – Thu             5am – 10pm 
                Fri            5am – 9pm  
 Sat & Sun              7am – 7pm 

All other dates as per standard operating 
hours. Please enquire at Health Mates or view 
our App for scheduled classes on these dates.

Off-Peak and Matinee members are welcome 
at any time on the above dates.

The Tree House Crèche will be closed from 
Saturday 23 December 2023 to Sunday 7 
January 2024, re-open Monday 8 January 2024.

HOLIDAY TRADING 
HOURS
Monday 25 Dec 2023 Closed
(Christmas Day)  

Tuesday 26 Dec 2023 8am-12pm
(Boxing Day)  3pm-7pm
Monday 1 Jan 2024 8am-12pm
(New Year’s Day)  3pm-7pm
Friday 26 Jan 2024 8am-12pm
(Australia Day)  3pm-7pm

FFitmasitmasFFitmasitmas
12 Days for $12
Valid 13 to 24 December 2023

For the 12 days leading up to Christmas 
experience all that Health Mates has to offer 
for just $12. 

Includes all group exercise classes (except 
Per4mance classes), plus full use of our 
weights, functional and cardio zones.

No limits – come along as often as you like 
over the 12 days.

To get started, contact us in advance so we can 
set up your pass and assist you with booking 
classes.

Check out our class timetable at 
healthmates.com.au or 

give us a call on 8707 6930.

Conditions Apply. Not valid for existing Health Mates members 
and visit pass holders. Must be a member of Revesby Workers’ 
Club if over 18 years (minimum age 14 years). Under 18 
are required to complete a one-off Child Safe Induction 
accompanied by their parent prior to working out with us. Please 
make a 15-minute appointment in advance. Offer valid 13 to 24 
December 2023.

12 Days of
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Top Tips to Keep Your Resolutions on Track
The New Year is fast approaching, or possibly already here if you are reading this 
in January. We know many of you set resolutions to kick start the new year, but 
in less than four weeks find yourself slumping back into the habits you were so 
desperate to change. 

Check out these five common obstacles 
that can hinder progress in maintaining 
your resolutions, and of course, solutions 
that we’re sure will help you make 2024 a 
successful reboot.

Here’s to a happy and healthy year ahead!

ConqueringConquering
the New Year

Barrier: When your resolution is as clear as a foggy 
day, it's hard to find the path forward.

Solution: Picture your resolution in high definition. 
Make it specific, so you're not lost in the mist!

Barrier: Setting resolutions so ambitious they make 
climbing Mount Everest seem like a stroll in the park.

Solution: Aim for a scenic hike first. Start small, conquer, 
then set your sights on those mountain peaks.

Barrier: Your resolution roadmap got lost in a 
Bermuda Triangle of disorganisation.

Solution: Grab a map! Plan your route, mark 
your stops and enjoy the journey.

Barrier: Trying to be the lone hero in your resolution 
story, but realising even Batman had Alfred.

Solution: Call in reinforcements! Friends, family, or a 
pet parrot – everyone needs a cheerleader.

Barrier: You're on a resolution roller coaster, and sometimes it's 
a wild ride.

Solution: Buckle up! Every loop-de-loop teaches you something. 
Enjoy the ride and stay in the front seat for a better view of the 
twists and turns. Learn from your set backs and keep adjusting 
your plan, rather than abandoning it.

The Grand Vague Resolution:

Mount Everest Goals:

The 'Plan? What Plan?' Dilemma:

The Lone Ranger Syndrome:

The Roller Coaster of Setbacks:

Health Mates Fitness Centre
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20-30 Blamey St, Revesby NSW 2212  |  P: (02) 4725 9140



W: revesbyvillagecentre.com.au | E: revesby@rhc.com.au

Health, Lifestyle, Entertainment and Shopping Precinct
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 INTERCLUB ORGANISATIONSORGANISATIONS
 ATHLETICS – SENIOR Karen Herrmann 0433 116 859

  ATHLETICS – JUNIOR Christine Butters 0413 886 431

 AUSTRALIAN NATIVE ORCHID CLUB Ian Lawson 0459 276 648

 BANKSTOWN STROKE SUPPORT GROUP Tony Finneran 0418 295 222 

 BASKETBALL George Tzikas 0439 666 295

 BILLIARDS & SNOOKER Lisa Brown 0410 868 161

 BOWLS – LADIES INDOOR Connie Sorrenti 0409 677 755

 BOWLS – MENS LAWN Geoffrey Went  0407 204 139

 BOWLS – LADIES LAWN Pat Tate 0408 006 404

 CRICKET Ray Benham 9773 7157

 DARTS Dean Semlitzky  0413 292 337

 FISHING Dean Semlitzky  0413 292 337

 FOOTBALL (SOCCER) Dan Kurtz 0439 133 120

 GARDEN CLUB Carol Griffiths  0438 828 209

 GOLF – MENS John Varrica  0425 258 584 

 GOLF – SENIORS John McGuigan 0413 422 945

 HOCKEY – WOMENS Lauren Taylor 0421 455 853

 MARINE RESCUE Derek Whorlow 0417 281 852

 MOONEY MOONEY MENS’ BOWLS Scott Hanson 0421 127 750

MOONEY MOONEY WOMENS’ BOWLS  Anastasia Delaportas 0400 213 326 

 MOONEY MOONEY FISHING  Bruce Breese 0429 987 549

 NETBALL Julie Howard  0414 273 503

 REVESBY LADIES GROUP Julie Wurston 0427 379 201

 REVESBY WRITERS Shirley Galloway 9709 4117

 EDUCATION COMMITTEE  Tenielle Symington 8707 6912

 SPEARFISHING Brad Montague 0438 510 146

 SWIM CLUB Christina Richards  0422 060 833 

            THE LIGHT ON THE HILL SOCIETY  Linda Downey  0411 462 287

 TOASTMASTERS Debra Murphy  0408 437 624

 TOUCH FOOTBALL Daniel Gardner  0452 066 376

SportsREPORTS
.....................................................................................

BANKSTOWN STROKE SUPPORT 
GROUP
Liaison Director: Christine Benham
The Bankstown Stroke Support Group 
meet on the 4th Wednesday of each 
month, excluding December and January.

Our November meeting will be held at 
the Ingham Institute at Liverpool.  It is a 
research facility for South West Sydney 
local health district and we are learning 
about new developments in stroke 
prevention and treatment.

In December the group will celebrate 
Christmas and the New Year with our key 
supporters. 

There is no meeting in January and our 
first meeting in the New Year is scheduled 
for Wednesday, 28 February 2024 from 
10.30am to 12.30pm on the 1st floor of 
Revesby Workers' Club. 

Tony Finneran
Treasurer
.....................................................................................

BOWLS – INDOORS (LADIES) 
Liaison Director: David Raper
We completed another three months of 
fun, laughter and tough competition! In 
July we were delighted to celebrate Joan 
Hansen’s 90th birthday. Keep going strong 
young lady!

The year end is fast approaching and with 
it will come our annual Christmas party 
then bowls will cease until the renovations 
of the auditorium are complete. Our plan 
is to have fortnightly “games” Wednesdays 
at Revesby Workers’ Club where we can 
still get together. Details will be worked 
out at the AGM. 

Given that the auditorium will be closed in 
January 2024 our AGM is now scheduled 
for 29 November 2023 at 9.30am at which 
time elections will be held for Committee 
members.

Weekly winners and runners up July to 
end September 2023:
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Sports 5 July 2023 
1st.     M. Rogers, L. Seckold
2nd.   C. McDonald, P. Merrill, M.   
           Rogers

12 July 2023 
1st.      M. Rogers, C. Sorrenti
2nd.    M. Halls, P. Merrill, M. Williams

19 July 2023 
1st.      M. Halls, D. Johnson
2nd.    F. Rochecouste, M. Rogers 

26 July 2023 
1st.      C. Packwood, M. Rogers
2nd.    J. Moon, F. Rochecouste 

2 August 2023 
1st.      D. Johnson, C. McDonald, 
            M. Rogers
2nd.    M. Halls: C. Sorrenti

9 August 2023 
1st.      D. Johnson, F. Rochecouste, 
            J. Taff
2nd.    M. Halls, C. Sorrenti

16 August 2023 
1st.      M. Halls, D. Johnson  
2nd.    C. McDonald, C. Packwood, 
            M. Rogers 

23 August 2023 
1st.      P. Land, C. Sorrenti    
2nd.    C. McDonald, M. Rogers, 
            F. Rochecouste 

30 August 2023 
1st.      M. Rogers, L. Seckoldn  
2nd.    C. Packwood, M. Williams

6 September 2023 
1st.      M. Halls, C. Packwood, 
            M. Rogers, J. Taff  
2nd.    M. Clarke, P. Land, P. Merrell, 
            J. Moon

13 September 2023 
1st.      P. Land, C. Packwood  
2nd.    M. Halls, J. Hansen

20 September 2023 
1st.      D. Johnson, M. Clarke, 
            P. Merrell  
2nd.    A. Cornale, M. Rogers, J. Taff

27 September 2023 
1st.      C. Packwood, A. Cornale, 
            P. Land, B. O’Connor  
2nd.    F. Rochecouste, M. Rogers, 
            C. Sorrenti

Connie Sorrenti 
Secretary
.....................................................................................

BOWLS – LAWN (LADIES) 
Liaison Director: David Raper

Our Major Singles championship was 
played in July. Following many close 
games, our Singles champion for 2023 was 
Jan Pennell who defeated Mary Holloway 
in an exciting final. Congratulations Jan! 
The Club Pairs will be played in October. 
 
Four teams entered the District Fours. 
Sandra Weekes, Dianne Oliver, Sue 
Semlitzky and Betty Graham reached the 
finals only to be defeated by Grandviews 
Bowling Club. We will get them next year!

We were very pleased to have two teams 
represented in the District Pennants this 
year. Our Grade 3 team was Maureen 
Higgs, Lyn Gallant, Norma Gray, Jan 
Calderon, Betty Davidson, Fay Haddon, 
Claire Chown, Joy Pavey and Elizabeth 
McFarland. Our Grade 4 team was Gail 
McGuiggin, Dianne Oliver, Noeline 
Hanley, Betty Graham, Sue Semlitzky, 
Maureen Farrugia, Mary Holloway, Sandra 
Weekes, Jo-Anne Jackson, Jan Pennell 
and Ellie Atme. Both teams put in good 
performances with Grade 4 coming in at 
second place. Well done!

Our annual Spring Triples Carnival was 
held in September. Many clubs joined us 
for the day. This was another good event 
with the team from Austral Bowling Club 
winning the day. We thank our sponsors 
S.F. Manufacturing, Fineline Print & Copy 
and PRD Real Estate for their contributions 
and support.

Recently, we participated in the annual 
“Teapot” challenge against our friends at 
Ingleburn Bowling Club. The beautifully 
polished silver teapot and tray were a 
sight to behold. All games were well 
contested but Revesby Workers’ once 
again brought the teapot home. This 
challenge has been played between the 
two clubs since 1962.

The District Triples and the District Pairs 
will be played in October. Revesby 
Workers will be participating in both of 
these events.

As the year draws to a close, we have 
planned a wonderful Christmas lunch 
celebrating our friendship and our 
achievements throughout the year. A 
special thanks to our President, Dianne 
Oliver, and all of our committees who 
have made 2023 a most successful year. 

As always, we welcome new and 
experienced bowlers to join our club. 
Recently, two new bowlers have joined 
us and we look forward to following their 
development over the next few years. 
We play on Thursday mornings and on 

Saturday afternoons with the Men’s Club. 
Twilight bowls on Friday afternoons is 
available during Summer. 

If interested, please contact our President, 
Dianne Oliver on 0412 738 420 or our 
Secretary Pat Tate on 0408 006 404.

Would love to see you on the green.
 
Maureen Higgs 
Publicity Officer
.....................................................................................

BOWLS – LAWN (MENS) 
Liaison Director: David Raper
Revesby Workers’ Men’s Bowling Club will 
be enjoying great summer weather and 
we encourage new bowlers who may 
have other sport injuries or feel they’re 
past their time with other sports. 

Bowls is fun, skillful and very competitive, 
it’s a lot harder than what it looks.

We have social bowls on Wednesday 
afternoon, our ladies play Thursday 
morning and we have mixed socials 
on Saturday afternoons. We have also 
reintroduced Twilight bowls on Friday 
evenings during summertime.

There is a list of names on the notice 
board the week before a game. New 
bowler walk ins are welcome, although 
bookings an hour in advance are preferred 
by calling (02) 8707 6995. 

Cards called times are:

Wednesdays (12.45pm): 
dress casual with flat sole footwear
Fridays (4.45pm): 
dress casual with flat sole footwear
Saturdays (12.45pm):
dress Club colours with flat sole footwear

If you haven’t tried bowls come and try it. 
We will instruct, but be warned it’s very 
addictive!

Club Championships will be Major Pairs 
from 23 November 2023.

We also acknowledge the two finalists in 
the Club Senior Singles with Peter Chown 
def Ken Sayers. 

Congratulations also to Steve Shaw 
winning the Minor Singles with Peter 
Shean taking out the Major Singles and 
the Title of Club Champion.

A wonderful achievement for Peter 
Chown and Peter Shean being selected 
to represent Zone 12 in the annual State 
Interzone Championships.

We are also excited about the new caterer 

Sports Reports
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starting with the bowls club. Twilight 
bowls wants to support the new caterer 
and also the Bill Bullard Charity raffle. 
.....................................................................................

CRICKET
Liaison Director: Christine Benham
The senior and older junior teams 
commenced their seasons in early 
September with mixed results. 
Regrettably, we have no junior teams for 
season 2023-24 as consequence of poor 
decisions made by Cricket Australia and 
Cricket NSW over the last several seasons, 
specifically relating to juniors. Also they 
have decided to ditch the Master Blaster 
programs in favour of the dumber down 
program for little kids – fine for the 
toddlers but not much use for anyone 
else.

We have been delighted this season to 
have grown our number of senior teams 
by 50% to six teams. The four teams from 
last season have returned albeit one of 
them with many new team members. We 
welcome a team of mainly young players 
who largely moved over from another 
club, and we also welcome back some 
former players and some new ones who 
became available when another club lost 
numbers.

We encourage anyone looking to play 
in senior grades to contact us (Ray or 
Chris on 9773 7157). We have a variety of 
grades available. Park cricket, like we play, 
is fun for everyone!

By the time you read this article, 
we should have held our 2022-23 
presentations and will be heading down 
the path to the 2023-24 finals series.

I hope you make the most of your 
summer and enjoy some beach cricket 
with family and friends!

Christine Benham
Secretary
.....................................................................................

GARDEN CLUB 
Liaison Director: Christine Butters
As the year draws to a close, we are 
pleased to see new members and 
visitors sharing our monthly meetings.  
Membership fees are now pro rata, which 
means that new members joining late 
in the year do not have to pay the full 
annual fee. 

A most welcome donation of new garden 
books was added recently to our Library 
Table!  This has attracted more borrowers.

Our monthly speakers continue to edify.   
Last August, Faye Yarroll shared her unique 
experience as a profoundly deaf, double 

cochlear implantee.  She brought along 
little Sydney, her invaluable assistance 
dog.  Sydney impressed everyone in a 
short demonstration using a smoke alarm.

September ushered in guest speaker 
Helen Lovell, Neutrog’s brand ambassador.  
She discussed the various products of 
this Australian-owned biological fertilizer 
company, like Gogo Juice, POPUL8 and 
Sudden Impact for Roses. 

Also in September, six of our members 
attended the Garden Clubs of Australia 
Biennial Convention at Warners Bay, Lake 
Macquarie. Local garden clubs organised 
various activities which featured local 
attractions and gardens. Renowned 
personalities such as Costa Georgiadis 
were guest speakers. During this jam-
packed week, a cheeky kookaburra stole a 
blueberry muffin right out of a member’s 
hand! The next convention will be in two 
years’ time at Albury-Wodonga, open to all 
members.

Our October speaker will be Brenda 
Parker, a bonsai expert for forty years. 
Since not many members are familiar with 
the intricacies of this specialised form of 
gardening, her talk promises to be most 
instructive indeed.

Something not to be missed is our 
October Spring Coach Tour to the Blue 
Mountains. Many thanks go to our two 
Tour Organizers for their tireless efforts!  
Morning tea will be at the Everglades 
House and Gardens Leura. Lunch will be at 
the Royal Hotel Springwood, after which 
we will stop by the Glenbrook Native 
Plant Reserve and Nursery. Everyone is 
welcome, space allowing. 

Our invited speaker for November is 
bush poet Ralph Scrivner. He captivated 
everyone earlier his year with his 
impressive rendition of Australian poetry. 

In November we also have our Annual 
General Meeting where we will elect our 
officers for 2024. 

We round up this year with our Annual 
Christmas Luncheon in December at 
the Revesby Workers Club.  The Lucky 
Door Prize is always a highlight as prizes 
are as varied as they are plentiful.   Live 
entertainment will be provided. 

There will be no monthly meetings in 
December and January so this is our 
chance to thank one and all for continuing 
to  make our Garden Club a success! 

We resume our meetings at the Revesby 
Workers' Club on February 2024 from 10 
am till 12 noon. Registration and pre-
meeting activities start at 9:30 am.  We 

meet on the first Saturday of each month.  
The exact venue is to be announced 
due to planned renovations. Do refer to 
our website www.rwcgarden.com for 
updates.  

Yolanda Latif
Publicity Officer 
.....................................................................................

GOLF (SENIORS’) 
Liaison Director: Christine Benham 
The club was formed in 1961 and is a 
thriving sub-club of the Revesby Workers 
Club. The golf club currently has in excess 
of 50 members and is run by a very 
dedicated group of elected officers.  

For further information, please visit our 
informative website 
www.rwcmensgolf.org 

We have just got through the halfway 
point in the season without any dramas 
and the members have had a lot of fun. 
Here are the results from the latest events: 

4-6-23: PORT KEMBLA GC-SINGLE 
STABLEFORD
Winner: Phil Kilazoglou [16] 38pts
A Grade: Santo Sammarco [10] 33pts
B Grade: Michael Kabalan [17] 33pts
C Grade: Bob Mallia [28] 29pts

18-6-23: MT BROUGHTON-SINGLE 
STABLEFORD
Winner: Mathew Campbell [20] 35pts
A Grade: John Varrica [10] 31pts
B Grade: Michael Kabalan [17] 33pts
C Grade: Brian Craven [26] 31pts

25-6-23: CAMPBELLTOWN 
GC-STABLEFORD + 4BBB 
CHAMPIONSHIP
Winner: Mitchell Floyd [15] 40pts
A Grade: Seb Ares [13] 36pts
B Grade: Michael Kabalan [17] 37pts
C Grade: Bob Mallia [28] 39pts 
 
2-7-23: STABLEFORD + 4BBB 
CHAMPIONSHIP
Winner: Terry Vernados [16] 40pts
A Grade: Santo Sammarco [11] 37pts
B Grade: Phil Kilazoglou [16] 32pts
C Grade: Matt Davis [27] 37pts

9-7-23: 4BBB SEMI FINALS + 
STABLEFORD
Winner: Mitchell Floyd [14] 37pts
A Grade: John Varrica [11] 33pts
B Grade: Michael Kabalan [17] 35pts
C Grade: Peter Davis [24] 32pts

23-7-23: BRIGHTON LAKES GC-4BBB 
FINAL + STABLEFORD
Winner: Brian Craven [27] 38pts
A Grade: John Varrica [11] 37pts
B Grade: Joy Mesuria [16]  36pts
C Grade: Claude Poletti [24] 35pts
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This event was also the final of the 2023 
4BBB Championship. Congratulations to 
Bob Mallia & Phil Heaton on their victory 
over John Varrica & John McDonald by a 
score of 2 up.

30-6-23: MASSEY PK GC-2 BALL 
AGGREGATE
Winners: S.Sammarco & J.Varrica 84pts
R/UP: Joy Mesuria & Peter Davis 80pts

6-8-23: 1ST RND CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP-
Wolongong GC
Winner: Brian Craven [24] 62 nett
A Grade: Phil Kilazoglou [16] 69 nett c/b
B Grade: Matt Campbell [21] 63 nett
C Grade: Kenton Tyne [26] 72 nett c/b
 
13-8-2023: WOOLOOWARE GC-2ND RND 
CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP-STROKE
Winner: Mick McCarney [22] 62 nett
A Grade: Michael Kabalan [16] 65 nett
B Grade: Brian Craven [21] 67 nett
C Grade: Phil Heaton [26] 64 nett

20-8-23: CUMBERLAND GC-3RD RND 
CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP
Winner: Joy Mesuria [16] 69 nett c/b
A Grade: Manny Petris [10] 71 nett
B Grade: Cliff Bourquin [20] 69 nett
C Grade: Claude Poletti [24] 72 nett c/b

27-8-23: LINKS SHELL COVE GC-FINAL 
RND CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP
Winner: Steve Vaughn [19] 68 nett
A Grade: Mitchell Floyd [16}
B Grade: Cliff Bourquin [19] 69 nett
C Grade: Peter Davis [22} 73 nett

10-9-2023: CARNARVON GC-SINGLE 
STABLEFORD
Winner: Bob Mallia [28] 35 pts c/b
A Grade: Denzil Moeke [9] 30 pts c/b
B Grade: Troy Young [20] 35 pts
C Grade: Claude Poletti [24] 34 pts

On the 27 September 2023, we concluded 
the 2023 Club Championships and we are 
pleased to report the following results.

A Grade & Club Champion – Manny Petris
B Grade Champion – Michael Kabalan
C Grade Champion – Bran Craven

A Grade HCP Champion – Mitchell Floyd
B Grade HCP Champion – Cliff Bourquin
C Grade HCP Champion – Craig Franklin

In the coming months we look forward 
to some special events starting with the 
Lawson Cup and Merv Pell Cup interclub 
competitions which are both currently 
held by Revesby Workers’.  These will be 
played against Cabramatta Leagues Club 
and Blacktown Workers’ Club on 8 October 
2023.

We also look forward to our trip away 
to Canberra for our yearly Ambrose 

challenge against Canberra Labour Club. 
Other events to be contested are the 
President’s Cup and the Guzzlers Cup 
Final.

Keep happy and keep swinging.

John Varrica
President
.....................................................................................

HOCKEY (WOMENS’) 
Liaison Director: Christine Benham 
The 2023 season has been extremely 
successful for the hockey ladies. 

The social team won the Moorebank 
Liverpool Hockey Ladies Social League! 
The team only had 1 loss and scored over 
50 goals during the season. We are already 
looking forward to the 2024 season! 

Our Masters ladies, who play their 
representative hockey with Met South 
West, won the Sydney Women’s Hockey 
League Division 4 championship. 

After all our successes this year already, 
we still have plenty of hockey left to play! 
We have a masters team heading to the 
Central Coast Masters Competition at the 
end of October and a team entered into 
the Briars weekly social summer comp. We 
also have some ladies looking forward to 
the Indoor representative season, starting 
early next year. 

We are already planning 2024, if you are 
interested in playing, we welcome all 
ladies over 12, from beginners to elite.

Erin Whiddon
.....................................................................................

LADIES GROUP 
Liaison Director: Christine Butters
We have certainly had some great days 
together over the last few months.

Our trips have been near and far with 
Christmas in July at Gledswood Winery, 
Penrith Print Museum and The Postman’s 
Run River cruise on the Hawkesbury River 
and our last one for the year will be The 
Little Snail Restaurant in Glebe.

Special thanks to our hard-working 
committee members and volunteers, 
without you we would not be able to 
enjoy our days together, whether it is on 
a bus trip or organising guest speakers, 
birthday celebrations and fundraising.

We will be concluding this year’s events 
with our annual Christmas Luncheon on 
Wednesday, 6 December 2023 and our 
return date will be Wednesday, 7 February 
2024. We wish you all a very happy and 
healthy Christmas and New Year.

Julie Wursten
Co-Coordinators

.....................................................................................

NETBALL CLUB 
Liaison Director: Baden Kirgan 
This season we had a total of 14 teams, 
a total of 135 players from our babies 
to seniors. Without volunteers our club 
would not function, so a big thank you to 
all of you that put their hand up to coach, 
manage a team, umpire or filling a spot on 
our executive committee for season 2023.

This year our club is proud to say that we 
had a total of 10 teams make it to the 
finals. 

Semi Finals – our 10As, 11As, 11Cs, 12Bs, 
14Bs, 15/16Cs, Division 3 and Division 5.
Preliminary Finals – our 11Cs, 14Bs, 
15/16Cs and Division 5
Grand Finals – our 14Bs, 15/16Cs and 
Divisions 5

14Bs = Runners up
15/16Cs = Premiers
Division 5 = Runners up

Congratulations to Ella Martin on receiving 
her District A badge, Izzy McFarlane 
for receiving her District B and Hayley 
McFarlane on receiving her District C 
badge. Thank you to our mentors for 
helping these girls reach their goals. You 
all have worked so hard and we look 
forward to seeing you grow into beautiful 
umpires.

A big congratulations to our super coach 
Kerrie Pride for receiving the BCNA Junior 
Coach of the Year Award. You have a 
wealth of knowledge and experience 
to guide your team. Your support and 
encouragement for the girls to be their 
very best and teaching them new skills 
each week, we are an amazing mentor to 
your team and peers.

Congratulations again to Izzy McFarlane 
and also Lexi Dredge for receiving the 
BCNA NetSet Go Encouragement Award.

Congratulations to all our players who 
have received awards for service for 
various years, committee trophies, junior 
and senior sportsperson and umpire 
awards.

5 year service awards
Chrissy Glavas, Elena Glavas, Kiara 
Montgomery, Danielle Oliver, Jade Oliver, 
Kiahna Pride nad Alaina Ridgewell

10 year service awards 
Olivia Hansford and Leela Hayward

20 year service awards
Carly Lennon

30 year service awards
Stacey Belgre and Ann McLachlain

Sports Reports
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40 year service awards
Kellie McFarlane

Presidents Trophy: Team 8 14Bs (Dave 
Howard)
Vice Presidents Trophy: Team 6 15/16C
Senior Sportsperson – Kerrie Pride 
Junior Sportsperson – Lexie Dredge
Kath and John Cooke Coaching 
Encouragement Award – Mellis Pringle 
Modified Trophy – Team 14 8 years
Committee Trophy – Team 5 Division 5
Senior Umpires Encouragement Award – 
Leela Hayward
Junior Umpires Encouragement Award – 
Haylie McFarlane

Best of luck to all of our amazing netballers 
that are trying out for the representative 
netball teams for the 2024 season.

Please keep your eyes on our social media 
for upcoming dates.
 
Goal Ring 2023
.....................................................................................

SWIM CLUB 
Liaison Director: Christine Benham

Revesby Workers’ Swim Club had a very 
successful Winter season and we are 
extremely excited building into the BIG 
Summer program.

In July our Swim Club competed at NSW 
Metropolitan Championships where we 
saw some fantastic PB’s and many Top 
10 finishes. It was a great meet for our 
swimmers to finesse their skills as the 
headed towards the State Championships. 
Well done to all our medalists at this meet:

Gold
Emily Maythers x 2

Silver 
Kaden Smith x 3, Patrick Richards, Samuel 
Skrabak, and Alex Hejaij

Bronze 
Alex Hejaij x2, Caitlin Parkinson x 4, Tom 
Longbottom x 3, Ryder Pittams, Talia 
Luongo and an open nationals qualifying 
time

42 team members represented the 
Swim Team at the short-course State 
Championships held in September. 
Congratulations to Allison and Jiazi who 
swam open national qualifying times – 
this is a great achievement. Well done 
to all our swimmers who performed so 
well at this meet and contributed to us 
finishing 8th on the overall point score.

Great job to our Medallists at this meet:

Gold 
Emily Maythers, Nicholas Macher, and 
Beau Grigss

Silver 
Emily Maythers x 2, Nicholas Macher, Beau 
Griggs, Jiazi Chen and Alex Heijaij
 
Bronze
Talia Luongo x 3, Emily Maythers, Marli 
Broughton, Kirrily Edwards, Alex Hejaij and 
Kaden Smith x 2

Well done to our 27 juniors who 
represented the team at the Junior State 
Championships. We had some amazing 
top 10 performances and PB’s across the 
weekend and are proud of you all. 

Congratulations to our Medallists at this 
meet:

Gold
Tom Longbottom x 2
Silver
Jasmine Bochenek
Bronze
Samuel Skrabak x 3, Jasmine Bochenek 
x 2, Ryder Pittams and our relay boys in 
both the Freestyle and IM relays (Tom 
Longbottom, Patrick Richards, Jayden 
Schipp, and Samuel Skrabak)

As our swimmers return to their training 
schedules, we wish them all the best for 
the upcoming summer season which 
kicks off with our Area Championships in 
October, Junior Metropolitan in November 
followed by Senior State and Open Water 
Championships in December.

Christina Richards
Secretary
.....................................................................................

TOUCH FOOTBALL 
Liaison Director: David Raper 
The Revesby Workers’ Touch Football Club 
(“RWTFC”) is happy to announce that 
registrations are now open for the highly 
anticipated 2023/24 summer junior 
and senior touch football competition.  
Whether you're an experienced player 
or new to the sport, our club provides a 
welcoming and supportive environment 
for all ages and sporting abilities. With 
our commitment to fostering teamwork, 
skill development, and a love for the 
game, we invite you to join us and be 
a part of an amazing season filled with 
camaraderie and thrilling matches. 

Representing a broad catchment of 
the area, we have various teams in the 
Bankstown and St George competitions. 
We currently have mixed teams playing 
in the Bankstown competition on 
Monday nights and a men’s team playing 
in the St George competition on Monday 
nights too. 

Additionally, this season RWTFC embarks 
on a new chapter as we bid farewell to 

our esteemed founding and longstanding 
committee member, Kylie Wilkinson.  
Kylie has been an integral part of our 
club, dedicating her time and expertise 
to help shape RWTFC into the thriving 
community it is today. We extend our 
heartfelt gratitude to Kylie and wish her 
the best as she steps down to focus on 
other community initiatives.

Looking ahead, we are thrilled to 
introduce the dynamic and passionate 
individuals who make up the 2023/24 
RWTFC committee. Led by President Greg 
Harris, Vice-President Joshua Mazloum, 
Treasurer Renae Janda, and Secretary 
Daniel Gardner, this dedicated team 
is committed to upholding the values 
and vision of our club. Joining them 
are committee members Jewelay Azar, 
Lynne Davis, and Eric Janda. Together, this 
cohesive committee will lead RWTFC into 
a season filled with exciting opportunities 
and memorable moments.

Don't miss out on this incredible 
opportunity to showcase your talent and 
passion for touch football. Register now 
and embark on an unforgettable sporting 
journey with Revesby Workers Touch 
Football Club!  Email rwtfc1@gmail.com 
or call Daniel on 0452 066 376. 

Jewelay Azar
Committee Member
.....................................................................................
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GENERAL

Address   2B Brett Street,  
   Revesby, NSW 2212  
Mail   PO BOX 300, 
   Milperra, NSW 2214  
Phone   9772 2100   
Email   mail@rwc.org.au  
Website   rwc.org.au  
Facebook  @RevesbyWorkersClub  
Instagram @revesbywc  
Twitter  @clubrevesby

Revesby Workers’

REVESBY WORKERS’ CLUB 

Reception   9772 2100 
Box Office  9772 2100 
Every Day    9am – 6am 

FIRESTONE / AUNTY EIGHT’S 
Sun-Thu      11.30am – 9pm 
Fri-Sat         11.30am – 9.30pm 

CAFE 240 

Sun-Thur     9am – 10pm 
Fri-Sat    9am – 12am 

PRESIDENTS LOUNGE BAR
Sat    7.30pm – 1am 

BAR 240 

Daily    9am – 5.30am 

ROGUES SPORTS BAR
Mon-Sun    9am – Late

ROGUES SPORTS BAR (STAFF HOURS)* 
Staffed from midday
*Hours subject to change

MISS IGGY’S
Thu-Sun     3pm – 4am

HEALTH MATES 

Phone         8707 6930 
Mon-Thu     5am – 10pm 
Fri    5am – 9pm 
Sat & Sun   7am – 7pm 

THE TREE HOUSE 

Phone         9771 6883 
Mon-Fri   7am – 6.30pm 

Trading Hours

Your safety, comfort &  
enjoyment is important to us
Persons under 18yrs of age must be accompanied 
by a parent or guardian at all times whilst on Club 
premises – including for shows.

The 15km Radius
If you are not a current member and live within a 
15km radius, you will need to become a member 
or be signed in by a member to gain entry to the 
Club. For a complete listing of suburbs that fall 
within the 15km radius, please visit our website. 

Dress Regulations

Getting Here & Around
Security escorts are available for your 
convenience 24/7. Please speak to a Duty 
Manager to arrange.  
PARKING 
More than 700 spaces are available in the  
multi–level Tarro Avenue Carpark.  
 
TRAIN 
The Club is situated directly opposite Revesby 
Train Station on the Airport & East Hills Line.

Patrons’ conduct must be orderly and  
not offensive.   
Patrons who are drunk, disorderly, violent or 
suspected of taking illicit substances will be  
refused entry or asked to leave the premises 
immediately. $550 on–the–spot fines can apply.  
Club management reserves the right to refuse  
entry to anyone if, in their opinion, their 
standard of dress or behaviour is considered 
unsuitable for Revesby Workers’ Club.

Your ConductHAIR NECESSITIES 

Phone                  9723 2287 
Mon-Fri             9am – 5pm 
Sat            9am – 2pm 

HELLOWORLD 
Phone                  9772 2066 
Mon-Fri            9am – 5pm 

REVESBY GREENS 
1 Spence Street, Revesby NSW 2212 
Phone                  9773 6752 
Wed-Thu             11am – 9pm
Fri-Sat   11am – 10pm
Sun                        11am – 5pm  

MOONEY MOONEY CLUB 

5 Kowan Road, Mooney Mooney NSW 2083 

Reception   9985 9244 
Sun-Mon  11am – 9pm
Tue-Thur  11am – 10pm
Fri-Sat  11am – 11pm 

COASTAL DINING 
Phone    9985 9199 
Sun-Mon 11.30am – 8pm
Tue-Thur 11.30am – 8.30pm
Fri-Sat 11.30am – 9pm

information

Patrons must be presentably attired at all times. 
Whilst on the Club premises the following items 
of clothing are not permitted in the club: 

• Revealing
• Dirty, unkempt, soiled;
• Offensive or gang related

AS DRESS IS SUBJECTIVE MANAGEMENT RESERVES 
THE RIGHT TO REFUSE ENTRY TO ANY PERSON 
WHO IN ITS OPINION IS NOT SUITABLY ATTIRED.



TAKING 
CHRISTMAS 
BOOKINGS!

Visit roguessportsbar.com.au for more information or to book now.

Visit missiggys.com.au for more information or to book now.

BOOK
NOW!

BOOK
NOW!
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